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Omaha Public Power District 

October 28, 2021 
LIC-21-0008 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Fort Calhoun Station, Unit No. 1 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-40 
NRC Docket No. 50-285 

Reference: Letter from OPPD (T. Burke) to USN RC (Document Control Desk), "Organizational 
and Management Change for Fort Calhoun Station (FCS), Unit No. 1," dated 
February 1, 2017 (LIC-17-0002) (ML 17033B299) 

Subject: Organizational and Management Change for Fort Calhoun Station (FCS), 
Unit No. 1 

The purpose of this letter is to announce an organizational and personnel change taking effect 
November 1, 2021 at Fort Calhoun Station, Unit No. 1. 

The organizational title of Vice President - Energy Production and Nuclear Decommissioning has 
been changed to the Chief Operating Office & Vice President of Utility Operations. Along with 
this organizational title change, the individual responsible for this position has also changed. 

Mr. Troy Via has assumed the vice presidential position with leadership of the decommissioning 
organization as the Chief Operation Officer & Vice President of Utility Operations replacing Ms. 
Mary J. Fisher who was previously the Vice President - Energy Production and Nuclear 
Decommissioning. Correspondence should henceforth be addressed to Mr. Via. Mr. Timothy S. 
Uehling remains the Senior Director - Decommissioning, but now will report to Mr. Via. 
Correspondence for the Senior Director - Decommissioning should continue to be addressed to 
Mr. Uehling. 

In accordance with the provisions of Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) 01-018, "Requirements for 
Oath or Affirmation, " Mr. Via and Mr. Uehling have been granted the authority to represent OPPD 
on matters before the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and to sign certain FCS-related 
documents under oath and affirmation. 
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If you should have further questions, please contact Mrs. Andrea K. Barker at 531-226-6051 . 
No commitments to the NRC are contained in this letter. 

Ja z 
President and CEO 

LJF/cac 

c: S. A Morris, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV 
J. D. Parrott, NRC Senior Project Manager 
C. D. Steely, NRC Sr. Health Physicist, Region IV 


